
 

 
TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE 

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 

MEETING NO. 9 

 

Date of Meeting: Wednesday, October 31, 2001  Enquiry: Betty Bushe 

Time:   1:30 p.m.     Committee Secretary 

Location:  Committee Room 4    (416) 396-7088 

   2
nd

 Floor, City Hall    bushe@city.toronto.on.ca 

 

 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST PURSUANT TO 

THE MUNICIPAL CONFLICT OF INTEREST ACT. 

 

4(a). COLLEGE STREET REDEVELOPMENT. 

 

 Ms. Rhona Swarbrick 

 (October 28, 2001) 

 

Submitting for information copy of web site page that gives honourable mention to the 

College Street Creative Landscape for Making a Living Site (Harbord Village Residents 

Association). 

 

 

5(a). PEDESTRIAN SAFETY CAMPAIGN. 

 

 Mr. D. Egan, Manager Transportation Services 

 (October 30, 2001) 

 

Submitting for information copy of Pedestrian Safety Campaign: “Mid-Block” Collisions 

as requested. 

 

 

6(i). PEDESTRIAN SAFETY INITIATIVES PILOT PROGRAM. 

 

 Ms. Rhona Swarbrick 

 (October 29, 2001) 

 

Submitting for consideration, copy of draft advising City Council that the Toronto 

Pedestrian Committee strongly supports the Works Committee‟s recommendation 

regarding Pedestrian Safety Initiatives Pilot Program; and requested that a copy of the 

memorandum to the July 12, 2000 meeting of the Works Committee be resubmitted as an 

indication of Toronto Pedestrian Committee‟s support of Recommendation No. (3). 
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6(iii). PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE HIGHWAY TRAFFIC ACT. 

 

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick 

 (October 29, 2001) 

 

Submitting for consideration, proposal to request the Works Committee to request reports 

from the Legal Department and Transportation Services with respect to this matter. 

 

 

16. 2001 TORONTO FATAL COLLISION STATISTICS. 

 

 Transportation Services, Transportation Systems, Traffic Data Centre & Safety Bureau 

 (September 30, 2001) 

 

Submitting for information, the revised 2001 Toronto Fatal Collision Statistics leaflet 

presenting an analysis of fatal collisions to September 30, 2001 showing relevant facts 

and trends. 

 

17. DRIVE-THRU FACILITIES. 

 

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick 

 (October 26, 2001) 

 

Submitting for consideration, a request for the Planning and Transportation Committee to 

direct staff to investigate the need for a specific by-law that addresses issues related to 

drive-thru facilities in all parts of the City. 

 

 

18. REIMBURSEMENT OF OUT-OF-POCKET EXPENSES. 

 

Councillor J. Pitfield and Ms. Rhona Swarbrick 

 (October 12, 2001) 

 

Submitting for consideration, a request that Works Committee recommend to Budget 

Committee that volunteer members of the Toronto Pedestrian Committee and other 

advisory committees of Council, be reimbursed for out-of-pocket expenses incurred in 

conducting Committee business. 
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19. NORTH YORK CYCLING AND PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE. 

 

Ms. Helen Hanson, Member 

 (October 26, 2001) 

 

Submitting for information brief report outlining various concerns, i.e.: 

  

(a) Sidewalk blocked by parked vehicles; including City trucks (North York Civic 

Centre circle drive and adjoining walkway and sidewalk; 

 

(b) Newspaper clippings: 

 

(i) Pilot project flashes „walk‟ sign for safety (October 19, 2001 – North York 

Mirror). 

 

(ii) Senlac-Sheppard West (October 10, 2001 – North York Mirror); 

 

(October 19, 2001) copy of note to Alan Pinkerton, Transportation 

Services, District 3 asking details of new sidewalk s.s. Sheppard 

West of Senlac. 

 

North York Cycling and Pedestrian Committee response to Mirror 

new item (October 11, 2001); 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT. 


